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This bill is clearly an infringement on Oregonians who like to do sport shooting and 

target practice. The last time I checked were perfectly legal activities. But it seems 

that Senators Manning and Prozanski are hell bent on piling more useless legislation 

on law abiding gun owners. I guess this is more pandering to Moms demand action at 

the cost of people of Oregons civil rights. This bill is clearly an overreach. When will 

we see some useful legislation out of these two regarding critical issues such as 

homelessness addiction and mental health. They seem to busy pandering to Moms 

demand action. Instead of tackling the major problems plaguing the state.  


